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‘God is the only one who can make the Valley of Trouble a Door of Hope.’ Hosea 

 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children and parents 

It has been wonderful to see the amazing sunshine again this week and it has meant we have 

been able to get outside. In school, lots of our lessons have been outdoors so we can be in the 

fresh air – how about those of you at home? Have you been able to do some lovely things outside. 

Here’s what we have been up to at school… 

Year 6 were fascinated when they explored how a heart works – what an incredible organ!  

Year 4/5 tried mummifying fruit using bicarbonate and salt – it wasn’t too successful! Perhaps you 

had more luck at home?  Year 4/5 also came to join in the singing from outside and through the 

windows! We cannot wait until we are all together again and can sing, sing, sing. 

Year 2/3 have been going wild in the woods and toasting marshmallows around the campfire.  

Finally, a birthday ‘shout out’ for Rosie G who will be 8, Eleanor K who will be 9 and Hollie who will 

be 11 – HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

Lots of love, Mrs Green. xx 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 


